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WE’RE ALL GOING ON A 
SUMMER HOLIDAY! 

Nursery took part in an airport experience day this 
week. Children arrived in summer clothes with their 
luggage in tow at Barlows Airport to set off for a 
sunny climate. They were greeted by check-in staff 
at the airport and after receiving their boarding pass 
they got on board the Boeing 747 to Majorca. Once 
on board the plane, the children had to find their 
seat number by looking at their boarding pass. 
Flight crew ensured that the children listened to 
the safety instructions before take-off, then served 
up a delicious in-flight meal of chicken nuggets and 
chips!  
Upon landing at their destination, many children 
headed for the beach to enjoy relaxing on  
deckchairs and building sandcastles! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

SPORTS NEWS 

The Under 9s Girls' Football Team took part in LFC Primary Stars Tournament earlier this month. They 
gave a very good account of themselves, winning two games, drawing one game and losing two 
games. This meant that they finished a very creditable 3rd place out of 6. All of the referees and 
coaches from LFC were very impressed with the team's attitude and performances. One member of our 
team, Freya, was given the Best Player of the Tournament Award! Well done to everyone who took 
part!  

WELL DONE YEAR 6 

Well done to our Year 6 pupils who sat their SATs tests this week. We are proud 
of the way that they approached the tests with a positive attitude and gave their 
best. Results from the SATs will be sent home to parents with their end of year 
report on Wednesday 17th July.  

Year 6 Performance 
 

As they prepare to leave Primary school, Year 6 will be putting on a special 
play at the end of the summer term which we hope you can attend. This will 
be in addition to the Leavers Service.  
 
The dates of the Year 6 Performance are: Tuesday 16th July at 9:30am 
            Tuesday 16th July at 5:00pm 



  

Sports Day will take place on the following dates for the different year groups: 

 

Nursery - Wednesday 3rd July at 9:45am for AM Nursery  (in the Hall) 

        Wednesday 3rd July at 1:45pm for PM Nursery  (in the Hall)  

 

Reception - Friday 28th June at 10.15am 

 

Years 1, 2 and 3 - Wednesday 10th July 2019 at 9:30am 

 

Years 4, 5 and 6 - Wednesday 17th July 2019 at 9:30am 

 

 

Parents and carers are invited to join us to watch the activities take place. We would also like to  

invite you to join the children for a picnic on the field after the races have finished.  

As the events will be taking place outside, should the weather be wet, we will have to cancel the 

event. We will be keeping an eye on the forecast leading up to it and will let you know  as soon as 

possible if we are going to cancel. 

Sports Day  

Year 6 Disco 
 

A reminder that the Year 6 disco will take place on Monday 22nd 
July, starting at 5:30pm and finishing at 7:00pm.  

Year 6 Leavers Service 
 

A reminder that the Year 6 Leavers Service will take place 
on Wednesday 24th July at 9:15am. 

Water Bottles 
 

A reminder to all parents and carers to ensure that your child has a 
bottle of water with them each day. 


